
School ID Cards 

 

Each student will be issued an ID card at Freshman Field Day or at the 

beginning of the school year.   Students are required to have this 

card (or a picture of it) on their person at all times when on 

campus.  For campus safety reasons, the ID picture must be visible.  If any 

student scratches off, colors over, or otherwise covers the picture, he/she 

will be required to purchase a replacement.  The card itself has many 

purposes.  Its primary function is to serve as identification in case of an 

emergency.  It is also used for lunch, and to scan into the Attendance Office, 

Counseling Office, Health Office, Library, Media Center, etc.  Students must 

have the actual card, but may take a picture of the card on their phone as a 

backup.   

 

Replacement cards can be purchased for $5 in the Registrar’s 

Office.  This service is available before school only! In the Low Building 

Room 5305 


